
Dear patients of Taddle Creek Family Health Team, 
 
Taddle Creek is starting to host flu shot clinics for patients of our team.  These clinics will be located at our 790 Bay 
Street site at Bay and College in suite 306.  
 
Due to demand, flu shot clinics are reserved for flu shots only (no other immunizations will be administered and 
other health concerns cannot be addressed).  Please book an appointment time for each family member who plans 
to visit the clinic.  
 
It is essential everyone wear a mask at all times in our building.  Please wear clothing that allows you to expose 
your arm without having to take your top off. If you are accompanied by another person, we ask that this person 
wait outside the building (exception family flu shots).  If you are early for your appointment we also ask that you 
wait outside the building. 
 
Children from 6 months up to 9 years old, receiving their first ever flu shot, must have a booster dose 4 weeks 
following their first dose. 
 
If you book in the Health Myself portal, you will receive an appointment reminder 24 hours prior to your 
appointment.  This reminder will ask you to complete a ‘Patient Documentation Form’ and read a ‘Flu Shot 
Information Sheet’.  Once you complete the form it will automatically download to your medical chart making your 
appointment more efficient and safer.  A form must be completed for every patient attending including children. 
 
If you book through your primary care provider’s office, they will email you the ‘Patient Documentation Form’ 
and the ‘Flu Shot Information Sheet’ (attached below) to complete, print and bring to your appointment.  A form 
must be completed for every patient attending including children. 
 
Please note that the ‘Patient Documentation Form’ has COVID-19 screening questions.  If you answer YES to any 
question you should NOT book an appointment and visit a COVID-19 assessment center for testing.   
 
 


